
  
 

  
  

 
 

 
January 14, 2022 
 
Dear Members of the Campus Community, 
 
Thank you for participating in our Campus Conversation yesterday. The meeting materials, 
including the modified cash budget pro forma, and a recording of the Zoom Webinar are now 
available online at https://www.hsu.edu/futureofhenderson. 
 
This is the beginning of a conversation to restore financial strength and redefine student 
success at Henderson. Additional materials, including FAQs and process information for 
position management, will be shared soon. Please also look for invitations to additional Campus 
Conversations in the coming weeks.  
 
We have a big challenge ahead of us as we look to implement a modified cash budget. Your 
thoughts and ideas are welcome and absolutely invaluable as we work to streamline costs and 
improve cash position. Please do not hesitate to contact me with ideas on how we can improve 
our financial health. 
 
I have heard from so many of you who have dedicated years of service to this university and 
many more who have chosen to work at their Alma Mater, Henderson. I know how important 
this place and this community are to you. Please know that my job is to make the place that you 
love sustainable, and together we can make that happen. 
 
 
Joining you in service, 
 
Chuck Ambrose 
Chancellor 
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